
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

30th April 2024 
 
Vaping Products Bill 2024 Consultation with Parents 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I am writing to invite you to an event delivered by Isle of Man Public Health regarding the new legislation on 
vaping products. This event will take place on Wednesday 8th May 2024 from 5.30pm until 6.30pm in Ramsey 
Grammar School West Hall. 

This event will be in the form of a focus group with the aim of discussing parental thoughts and perceptions 
of the new legislation. Groups will be restricted to a maximum of twelve places for each event to allow time 
for open discussion, questions, and opinions to be shared. 

This will help develop a strategy for implementation of the legislation. 
 
You can sign up to the event using the Eventbrite link below: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vaping-young-people-tickets-884932395617 
 
Additional information can be found on the attached letter from the Public Health Department.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
William Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
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